
CMRA 
 
Meeting Minutes for: 12 Mar 2013 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 PM by Dan, KC0UTW, with 18 in attendance with 4 visitors. 
 
The February minutes were accepted as written and posted. 
 
Treasure’s Report: 
Checking - $1443.89 
Savings - $ 2256.19 
CD - $2285.49 
 
Old Business:  Don (N0UBC) is stepping down as Net Manager at the end of March.   The Net Manager, 
among other duties, gathers net reports and forwards them.  The net manager should also check into 
the state net.  Jake (NS0Y) recommended that the board develop a slate of candidates.  Volunteers will 
also be accepted. 
 
College Radio Club Status – Dave (KV0S) said he isn’t seeing much interest in his area at the college.  
Justin (KL0VU) thought there may be some interest in the Electrical Engineering Department.  Both will 
work to get recruits.  Additional obstacles seem to be getting a club room and equipment. 
 
Bill (N0AXZ) reported on “Froze Toes” and thanked the participants.  Six club members assisted – Justin 
(NS0Y) was net control, Justin (KL0VU), Wes (AB0SE), Peter ( WH6EB), Jon (N0OFJ), Joe (KC0WGB) and 
himself (N0AXZ).  There were about 50 bikers in the morning and about 100 in the afternoon.  The 
weather wasn’t the best, rainy, chilly, breezy. 
 
Dan (KC0UTW), asked if anyone attended, or planned to attend the 100 Acre Rally near Rolla. 
 
New Business: 
 
Dan (KC0UTW) mentioned the Nebraska convention will be held March 16 at Lincoln. 
 
Dave (KV0S) mentioned the Four State QRP Convention will be held at Branson the same weekend as 
the MO QSO Party. 
 
Dan (KC0UTW) stated there is a new repeater near Marshall Junction –  
Output: 442.175 
Input: 447.175 
PL 127.3 Hz 
Owner: KM0HP.   
More information on it is available at www.centralregionintertie.info.  
 
Wes (AB0SE) stated he has a class coming up.  It won’t be completely ready until April. He has the class 
materials. 
 
Bill (N0AXZ) presented certificates to all who participated in the Great Central U.S. Shakeout. 
 

http://www.centralregionintertie.info/


Phil (KD5IHP) submitted an application to join CMRA. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 PM. 
 
Steve Nagel (Retired NASA Astronaut), gave a very informative and interesting presentation on NASA 
and the history of space flight. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Joe/KC0WGB 
CMRA Recording Secretary 
 


